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Aiken High School – James A. Taylor Gym Renovations 

SUMMARY STATEMENT:  The majority of existing ceilings and finishes have been 
removed throughout the building. Structural demolition of existing CMU walls is 
underway in the old locker rooms. The new underground sprinkler line main is in 
progress and long lead mechanical equipment is on order. Also the existing Barrel Gym 
is now removed as part of the remaining work under the previous phase 2B contract.  

PROJECT SCHEDULE:  As of June 1, 2019 
• (Estimated) Notice to Proceed:  May 24, 2019
• Substantial Completion:    November 28, 2019

PROJECT ACCOUNTING:  
• Original Contract Sum:  $   6,495,470.00 
• Net Change by Change Orders:  $                   0.00 
• Contract Sum to Date:  $   6,495,470.00 
• Total Completed & Stored to Date:  $                   0.00 

APPROVED CHANGES: 
• None.

PENDING CHANGES: 
• None.

ACTIVITIES UNDERWAY: 

• Removal of slabs and walls in locker rooms.
• Removal of bleachers in gym area.
• Installation of underground fire protection sprinkler line.
• Electrical demolition as required to facilitate wall demo.



PROGRESS PHOTOS: 
 

 
Removal of bleachers underway. 

 

 
Removal of old Barrell Gym as part of remaining scope of Phase 2B project. 



 

 
Existing finishes removed at front lobby. 

 

 
Demolition of walls and floors at existing locker rooms. 

 




